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I support both amendments. People always need places to live! The impact of a pandemic has made
this need even more acute. We should not put barriers in front of providing housing for people.
Barriers only mean people who choose less optimal options. We should make providing shelter as
easy as possible! Please prioritize flexibility for RVs & Tiny Homes on Wheels and again don’t
impose costs or if their is regulation help people pay for it so we don’t displace people. Thank you!
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